
     
 

Pre-Construction Open House  
 
 

RECONSTRUCTION OF MAIN STREET BETWEEN  
BNSF RAILROAD & KNIGHTS ROAD  

 
 

The City of Sandwich, Illinois is hosting a Pre-construction Open House concerning the reconstruction 
Main Street between BNSF Railroad (Center Street) to Knights Road 

 
Representatives from the City of Sandwich and its engineering design consultant (Hampton Lenzini, 

and Renwick) will be available to discuss the project and answer resident questions. 
 
 

The pre-construction open house will be held on: 
 

Date:  Thursday, May 22, 2025  
Time:  6:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m.  

City of Sandwich Council Chambers  
City Hall Annex   

128 East Railroad Street,  
Sandwich, Illinois 60548 

 
All persons interested in this project are invited to attend and participate in this meeting.   

 

 

### 

City of Sandwich Contact: Geoff Penman 
PRESS RELEASE  City Administrator 
05/13/2025 gpenman@sandwich.il.us 
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